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Poland thanks Mexico for presentation of its national report. We acknowledge activities undertaken by the government of Mexico in order to implement recommendations accepted during the previous cycle of UPR. 
Poland recommends Mexico to:  
1. take effective measures to reinforce public security and prevent homicides, in particular femicides and extrajudicial killings; 
2. ensure that human rights defenders and journalists are able to carry out their work and activities freely, without fear of reprisals or attacks;
3. redouble its efforts to make progress in preventing and punishing offences against children and adolescents, such as online sexual exploitation, corporal punishment, the use of humiliating treatment as a punishment.
We appreciate that Mexico has developed the 2019–2024 National Programme for Combating Corruption and Impunity and Improving Public Management. We hope that Mexico will uphold its commitment in this area to effectively ensure transparency and good governance. 
Thank you.
